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Free Late-Night Breakfast Planned for
SWOSU Students
12.03.2009

A free late-night breakfast is planned for SWOSU students on the night before fall
semester finals begin on the Weatherford campus.

The pancake and sausage breakfast will be held this Wednesday, December 9, from
10-12 midnight in the Memorial Student Center. All SWOSU students are invited and
encouraged to attend.

The President's Breakfast is hosted by SWOSU President John Hays and other
administrative staff, who fixes and serves the meal.


